
Lecturers from Tourism Management take a part of 
OTOP Community Development Project’ and ‘Aomsin Yuwaphat Rakthin Project 

 On 19 December, 2018, two lecturers from Tourism Management, SSRUIC joined a meeting 
with the Assoc. Prof. Dr. Wittaya Mekkum, Vice President for Planning and Quality Assurance of Suan 
Sunandha Rajabhat University, at SSRU, Samut Songkhram campus. The meeting discussed directions 
for ‘OTOP Community Development Project’ and ‘Aomsin Yuwaphat Rakthin Project (supported by 
Government Savings Bank) for the fiscal year 2019. Leaders and representatives of the targeted 
communities also joined the meeting so that they could give their expectations and viewpoints for 
future development.  
 
 


